
 

 
 

The President 
& 

The Executive Committee of the 

Bombay Natural history Society 

cordially invite you to attend the unique programme 

FFFLLLAAAMMMIIINNNGGGOOO   FFFEEESSSTTTIIIVVVAAALLL   
with family and friends on 

Saturday, 16th April 2011 
anytime from 2 pm to sunset 

at Sewri Jetty, Sewri (East), Mumbai 
to see the Pink Beauties – Flamingos and other water birds 

(Sewri Jetty is approachable by taking the road opposite Sewri Railway Station – 

East, on the Harbour Line, which is a 10 minute walk. BNHS buses will also be 

available outside the Railway Station.) 

The Flamingo Festival will be inaugurated by Mrs Pheroza Godrej at 2 pm 

 
Dr Asad R Rahmani       Dr Ashok Kothari 
Director        Hon. Secretary 
BNHS         BNHS 
 

For more information contact: Atul Sathe, PRO, BNHS on pro@bnhs.org or 022-22821811 

Sponsored by Soonabai Pirojsha Godrej Foundation 
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